
 
 

Site of “Spool Piece” at TAPS Pump Station 8, January 2011 
 

 
 
The section of pipe at Pump Station 8 in which the northern PIG was trapped [on the right] and 
the bypass line (on the left) through which oil is being diverted around it (Photo Date: 1/12/2011) . 
 

   – Photo Credit: Alaska Department of Environmental Conservation 
(Image 7 of 19 from Pump Station 1 Booster Pump Piping Incident: 
Photo Gallery) 
 
[Note:  Pump Station 8, near Salcha, has been closed since June 
1996.] 
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